
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Addressee's Name]  

[Addressee's Title/Position]  

[Institution/Organization Name]  

[Institution/Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Addressee's Name],  

Subject: Request for Support in JAMB Registration  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to seek your support in 

my registration for the Joint Admissions and Matriculation Board (JAMB) 

examination scheduled for [insert date].  

As a prospective student aiming to further my education in [intended 

course/field], I believe that this examination is a crucial step towards 

achieving my academic goals. Unfortunately, I am currently facing 

[briefly explain your situation, e.g., financial difficulties, lack of 

access to resources, etc.].  

I would greatly appreciate any assistance or guidance you could provide 

regarding the registration process or potential sponsorship options 

available for students in my situation.  

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive 

response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


